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Latest PPS News
Data Exchange Incentive Program (DEIP) 
Extended to September 2018 
The NYS Department of Health, with support from the Centers for Medicare & 
Medicaid Services, established the Data Exchange Incentive Program (DEIP) 
to help providers pay the costs of participating in the state’s health information 
exchange (HIE). Incentive funding is up to $13,000 per organization.

Through DEIP, providers can connect to the Bronx RHIO, which operates our 
borough’s HIE, and have the ability to access and share patient information upon 
patient consent. 

The deadline for providers to apply has been extended by one year -- from 
September 2017 to September 2018.

DEIP is open to the following organizations and providers:
 Organizations with at least one provider that has attested to and been paid under 
the Medicare or Medicaid MU program (any year, any stage)

 Long-Term Care providers (Article 28 nursing homes, Article 36 home care 
agencies and Article 40 hospice facilities)

Behavioral Health providers (OMH, OASAS, and HCBS designated providers)

For more information, contact Vitaly Chibisov.

PCMH Update 
BPHC is proud to congratulate these practices which recently became PCMH 
2014 Level 3 recognized:

Morris Heights Health Center (MHHC) achieved recognition at:
MHHC at 233rd Street

MHHC at Melrose

Montefiore Medical Group achieved recognition at:
Montefiore Medical Group at Via Verde

Doctors United achieved recognition at these sites:
Ardsley Office

Bronx Office

White Plains Office

Yonkers Office

For questions about PCMH recognition, contact Vitaly Chibisov.

New DSRIP 
Whiteboard Videos  
Jason Helgerson, New York 
State Medicaid Director, has 
announced two new videos in 
his whiteboard series: 

CBOs and VBP
The top five things Community 
Based Organizations (CBOs) 
should know to be successful 
in the move to Value Based 
Payment (VBP), and how to get 
involved in the transition to VBP.

To view the video, click here.

Send your questions to  
VBP@health.ny.gov.

Best Practices in  
DSRIP Year 3
Best practices among 
Performing Provider Systems 
(PPS), including establishing an 
innovation fund, adopting best 
practices with data, addressing 
social determinants of health, 
adopting a regional approach to 
crisis intervention, and more.

View the video here.

Send questions to:  
DSRIP@health.ny.gov.

All Member Webinar 
BPHC’s September 20th  
all-member webinar is posted  
on our website. Click here.

Resources:
BPHC Website

BPHC Compliance

PPS Resource Directory -
(BronxResourceDirectory.org)

E-mail us your feedback: feedback@bronxphc.org
To report compliance issues please call the Compliance Helpline: 1-855-813-7351,  
or report online: www.bphc.ethicspoint.com.
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